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 The Judicial Compensation Commission met at 10:00 a.m., on October 7, 2022.  

Amelia Rinehart, Dean of WVU Law School, Commission Chair, called the meeting to 

order and roll call was taken to establish a quorum.  

 Members and staff present:  Amelia Rinehart, Chair, Dr. Edwin Welch, Phillip 

“Ben” Robertson, John “Danny” Martin, Anne Ellison, Counsel, and Felisha Sutherland, 

Commission Clerk. 

Chairwoman Rinehart recognized John “Danny” Martin for the purpose of a 

motion to approve the minutes from August 19, 2021, 11:00 a.m. meeting.  The motion 

was adopted. 

Anne B. Ellison, Counsel to the Commission and Assistant Director of Legislative 

Services, distributed copies of the 2022 draft report and explained the updated 

information to the Commission members and responded to questions.   

Discussion ensued regarding the updates made to the report and the 

Commission requested additional information be gathered and presented to the 

Commission at the next meeting. 

With leave of the Commission, Keith Hoover, Deputy Administrative Director of 

the West Virginia Supreme Court, addressed the Commission and responded to 

questions. 

Discussion ensued. 

Chairman Rinehart recognized Mr. Robertson for the purpose of a motion to 

adjourn. The motion was adopted. 


